
 

Chair’s message 

I can't believe how fast the summer went and with the 

upcoming PTA events in the months ahead, the time is 

going to fly.  

I would like to give a big thank you to our PTA members 

and volunteers for all their hard work over the last year. 

In the past 12 months we were able to give every child 

a Christmas book, painted netball lines so we could 

enter the league, provided attendance books weekly for 

both Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 and in the summer 

term we did a ‘Dragons Den’ style challenge with the 

school council where they proposed their ideas to us 

and asked for funding. I could go on, but this is an idea 

of the work we have done.  

To keep up the momentum, we are planning a few 

events over the next year and we would love to see all 

of Haydn families participate as much as possible.  

We want to hear from you about the choice of events 

we hold. In order to keep fundraising and enriching your 

child's learning environment, we want to hold events 

that attract all families of the school. 

Lu Capewell , Chair  

Mum of Duane 5CH and Faith 4EG 
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Dates to remember  

Friday 29th September 2023 

PTA Welcome Back Disco 

Friday 29 September  

5pm — 5:45pm — F2, Year 

1 and SEN families only 

5:45pm — 7:15pm—Years 

2,3,4,5 &6 families 

£1 entry per person 

Cash and card payments 

accepted on the night 

The Committee 

Each year previous committee members 

stand down at the AGM but can seek re-

election 

The next AGM will take place on the 

Wednesday 11th October (meeting 

details to follow) where we will be 

looking to fill the following roles: 

Connecting parents, students and teachers 

Autumn 2023 

• Chair • Secretary • Sustainability Champion 

• Vice Chair • Treasurer • Community Champion 

• Digital Lead • Equality diversity and 

inclusion champion 

 

 

 
 

To find out more please visit the Haydn PTA Facebook page or email Haydnprimarypta@gmail.com   
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